Metropolitan Edison Company
Post Office Box 542
Reading Pennsylvania 19640

215 929-3601

Writer's Direct Dial Number

File: 2259.10

February 4, 1980
E&L-2086

Dr. Harold R. Denton

Director of Nuclear Reactor
Regulation

U.5. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Washington, DC 20555

Dear Dr. Denton:

SUBJECT: THREE MILE ISLAND NUCLEAR STATION UNIT 1 (TMI-1)
DOCKET NUMBER 50-289
OPERATING LICENSE NUMBER DPR-50

Section 2.1.1.9 of the TMI-1l Restart Report was submitted with
Amendment No. 1l. This section provides a conceptual description of a
system to close the PORV block valve on low Reactor Coolant System pressure.
We have not concluded that the addition of this feature is appropriate.
Therefore, we request that you consider Section 2.1.1.9 to be withdrawn
until informed otherwise.

Very truly yours,

J. G. Herbein
Vice President - Nuclear Jperations
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